California Energy Commission

DOCKETED
11-AFC-3

From: Anjanette Maraya [mailto:anjanettemaraya@hotmail.com] TN # 67293
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 11:15 PM SEP 25 2012

To: Solorio, Eric@Energy
Cc: ca52dhima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; carldemaio@sandiego.gov;
jerrysanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov;
sherrilightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov;
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; jdale@ci.santee.ca.us; jminto@ci.santee.ca.us; jryan@ci.santee.ca.us;
rvoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; rmcnelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov;
senator.kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov;
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov
Subject: CEC Record - Docket # 11 - AFC-03 Quail Brush Generation Siting Case - Opposed

Please oppose the Quail Brush Generation Project!!!! Please stop the project --- No project Alternative!

See attachment.

Best,
AMR - Santee Resident



September 24, 12
Dear Mr. Eric Solorio:

We reject any entity to site a power plant in the East Elliott area north of Hwy. 52
for the following reasons:

We will be adversely impacted by fire danger, air pollution, noise, decreased
property values, and visual blight. The QBGP siting threatens the health, recreation,
natural beauty, quiet, and quality of life of all San Diego County residents who use
Mission Trails Regional Park (MTRP) and those who live, work, and go to school in
the adjacent communities.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
AMR and MR - Santee Residents



